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June 2016 Grand Knight Letter    

 
 
Dear Brothers,  
 
   As I enter my final month as your Grand Knight I say, THANK YOU! This past Co-
lumbian year has been the most wonderful year for me and our Council. Thank you 
so much for the confidence you placed in me to be your Grand Knight. It has been 
extremely challenging and rewarding - Thank you! Charity, Unity, and Fraternity - 
that’s what it’s all about - we have done it all! We are truly blessed to be able to do 
Gods work. 
 
    I would like to thank PGK Steve Stazko, PGK Chuck Clayton, the golf committee 
and the ladies who are always there to make sure it runs smoothly.  They did an out-
standing job putting together the 32

nd
 Annual Charity Golf Tournament honoring Fr. 

Scott Shaffer. 
 
   Thanks to Russ Taylor and all the Knights who dedicated their weekend to collect 
donations during Tootsie Roll Drive. We raised over $5,000.00!! 
 
 PGK Robert Clifford led a group of Knights accompanied by their families. They 
made over 700 sandwiches at the Trenton soup kitchen to feed the hungry. 
What an awesome day it was for those of us that served the community… we are the 
ones that were truly blessed.   
 

Meetings: 

Council: 1st &3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 P.M.  

Officers Meets at 7:30 P.M.  

Officers: Tuesday before 3rd Friday of the Month at 8:30 PM. Columbian Club     

Columbian Club: 3rd Friday of the month following K.C. 



This coming June, two of the seminarians that we have been helping will be ordained. 
I would like to Congratulate Deacon   August L. Gamalo and Chris Colavito. 
 
Thanks to Hu Mador and the Knights that helped make the Roses for Life campaign a 
success.  
 
 
  We held our second Degree at the Council on May 25th; I would like to thank the de-
gree team from St Monicas for another well performed degree, also Bob Treval and 
Bob Westrich for the delicious food. As always all these brothers did an outstanding 
job.  

 
Congratulations to our New Brothers 

 
Michael Harrington       John Stevenson       Rob Schmidt           
Antonio F Valenziano   Andrew Blake           Chris DeBiase 
Frank Leonard              Rich Laveuty              
 

 
The Knight of the Month for April was Brother FDD Barry Kakos 
 
The Family of the Month for April was The O’Donovan Family 
 
Officers Nominated by the Committee consisting of PGK Karl Bauerlein, PGK Chris 
Lehmann and PGK Bill Groh  for the 2015-16 Columbian Year are as follows and will 
be voted on at the June Business Meeting: 
 
Grand Knight    Victor Salvi  
Deputy Grand Knight   Dave Idank  
Chancellor             Russ Taylor  
Recorder     Chris Delmonico 
Treasurer     Tom Raulinavich 
The Advocate    Chuck Clayton, PGK 
Warden     Bob Westrich 
Inside Guard    Matthew Brienza 
Outside Guard    Alex D'Ambrosio 
Outside Guard    Dan Grossman 
1 Year Trustee    Louis S. McGraw 
2 Year Trustee    Bill Groh  
3 Year Trustee    Karl Bauerlein 
 
For additional information go to the KofC 6201 website 
 
“Be careful with your words. Once they are said they can only be forgiven, not forgot-
ten” 
 
Vivat Jesus,   
Grand Knight,   



 

COLUMBIAN CLUB PRESIDENTS LETTER 

 

 As I sit here typing my final Columbian Club President’s letter, I cannot express how grate-

ful and proud I am that our membership had trusted me, for the second time, to head our 

Club. It has been an honor and a privilege to serve in this position. I would be remiss if I 

didn’t thank everyone in the Council/Club as well as the Council Officers for all their sup-

port. A special thanks goes out to my Columbian Club Officers, VP Jim Murphy, Treasurer 

PGK Bob Clifford, Sgt at Arms PCCP Rich Russo, Recorder PGK Bill Groh and the Trus-

tees, PCCP Andy Pavelko, PCCP Bob Cubberly and PGK Bob Treval. A special thanks the 

former VP John Perry for his efforts earlier in the year and of course our Grand Knight Lou 

McGraw for his guidance, support, friendship and advice.  

The Club is now taking orders for a special newly designed T shirt containing the Club logo 

on the back. There is a signup sheet in the Club. If you’re interested, please put your name 

and shirt size. The cost is $15.00 per shirt. There will be an additional charge of $1.00 for 

every X size above XL.  ie: XXL $16.00  XXXL  $17.00 etc. 

Thanks to Matt Brienza and his crew for the great job on the Cinco De Mayo Party. A great 

time was had by all.  

On June 18th we will having an Open Mic Day in the pavilion area. This is open to anyone 

that wants to show off their musical skills. We will have guitars, a bass, drums, amps and 

microphones. We will be selling hot dogs and burgers and a cash bar. Please come down and 

check out the local talent. 

If anyone is interested in running or chairing an event, please see myself or any of the Co-

lumbian Club Officers. 

The Horseshoe League is in full swing. Thanks to PGK’s Chris and Rich Lehmann for 

chairing. 

We are in the process of starting a dart league on either Monday or Wednesday evenings. We 

want to see how much interest there is so there will be a sign up sheep on the board. More 

info to follow. 

Please remember to keep the Club and Council grounds neat and clean. This is YOUR 

CLUB. Treat it as it is your home. 

            Sincerely, 

                           Jim Londis CCP 











2016 KOFC 6201 Supporters 

To advertise in The Knight Line you can call Alex at (732) 569-7632 or email Alex at Alex@ocitcs.com 



 

Knights of Columbus  

401 Bartley Road Jackson, NJ 08527  

(732)367-9788  

www.KOFC6201.com  

Please note, to add or remove someone from the prayer list, contact Russ Taylor at wrtaylor@optonline.net 

 

For These We Pray 

Robert Rose and Family, Cubberly Family, Maryellen Kennedy, David DeSio, Mike Corrara, Joe 

D'Angelo, John Dianazzo and Family, Mrs. Pat O'Connor, Monica Drumm, Tim O'Connor, Edward 

Simas, Agnes Julia Kakos (deceased 35 years) , Those affected by the floods in Texas, Troops de-

ployed, Law Enforcement officers, Trause Family, persecuted Christians around the world and 

All Military Personnel Here and Overseas. Beatrice Murphy (deceased), Brian Natte, Mike 

Coscign, Joe Platts, Camille Caiazza (deceased), Jennifer Esquerra, Edna Lehmann, Janice Wein-

man. Service men and women here and abroad Patrick Corrigan, Vincent Guardino, David De-

Jesus, William Francis Coleman Sr., Martha Ann Dinen, Lucy Littlefield, Regina Blackford, Dane 

Blei Jr, Family, John Callaghan, Kylie Carroll, Bill Coleman, Family, Maryellen Kennedy, Ivy Lynch, 

Family, Christine Scaronnlello, Gary Trauss (deceased), Sid & Millie Weinman,  All Military Per-

sonnel, Diocese's Seminarians 

 


